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I oppose LD 1454 An Act To Prohibit Untraceable and Undetectable Firearms as the 
United States has a long history of making firearms such as pistols and rifles. 
There are several federal laws on the books on how to do so legally and lawfully 
which we all follow. This strips the citizens right to purchase and manufacture their 
own firearms for no reason as these items are not allowed to be sold unless you follow
strict federal guidelines. 
I oppose this because this turns a long standing tradition into an illegal act for no 
reason. These guns are not showing up in crime scenes or being used in crimes 
because they take a lot of time to create and they are not easy to make regardless of 
how some would have you believe you can print a gun in under 30 minutes. That is 
absurd and not based in any facts. I oppose this legislation completely.


